
November 10, 2013: RPTRA arranged a meeting at 203 Sackville St Regent Park 
Community Center to discuss tenant's rights and relocation. Over 200 families attended. 

March 11, 2014: Meeting with Late Mayor Rob Ford at Toronto City Hall where many 
agenda items were resolved, and TCHC was instructed to address the remaining issues. 

March 17, 2014: Late Deputy Mayor Pam McConnell, TCHC head office, CEO, and staff 
made key decisions at a meeting at 246 Sackville St, including the establishment of two 
prayer spaces in Regent Park. 

November 12, 2014: Demonstration for relocation at 40 Oak Street, followed by a 
meeting with a lawyer and the Federation of Metro Toronto. 

May 19, 2015: RPTRA held a meeting with Mr. Paul Dineen and Late Deputy Mayor Pam 
McConnell, leading to significant achievements for Regent Park tenants. 

October 4, 2019: Meeting with Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam, resulting in the resolution 
of multiple issues. 

October 10, 2019: RPTRA was officially registered. 

October 29, 2021: Received a letter from Premier of Ontario Honorable Doug Ford 
regarding RGI units and other policy information. 

December 9, 2021: RPTRA met with City Hall and TCHC to address insufficient parking 
spots for tenants. 

August 30, 2022: Received a letter from the Prime Minister's office regarding 
rent-to-own. 

October 3, 2023: Successfully advocated for changes to the heating and cooling system 
policy after submitting a complaint to Councillor Chris Moise. 

October 3, 2023: Held a meeting with the councillor and TCHC staff regarding various 
issues, including the amenity room and heating and cooling system. 

October 21, 2024: Held a meeting with the mayor's office (Honorable Mayor Olivia 
Chow) regarding housing policies.  

These milestones highlight significant achievements and interactions with various 
government officials and organizations to address the needs and rights of the Regent 
Park tenants.

Milestones


